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As a result of our discussion toda¡ I would like to request the following changes for this application:

a) That the gymnasium be treated as accessory to the proposed business office use, and not be grouped with the
medical/dental offices either for the purpose of parking requirement or for the purpose of a cap on the medical/dental
floor area. Because the gymnasium will be little used during normal peak office parking demand hours, its floor area will
(under the
bylaw) generate more available parking spaces than users. As an accessory use, it will not function as a high parking
generator or intensive use ín the category of medical/dental offices.

b) That the maximum floor area for medical/dental-type uses be adjusted to
1300 m2 in the ZBA. We would prefer that a medical/dental limit not be placed in the OPA, since any future
medical/dental use will be restricted by the parking availability. On that matter, we provide a preliminary plan showing
how the parking area may be redesigned in future to achieve 9 additional parking spaces within the area currently used
for parking, but actually improving the character¡st¡cs of the lot with respect to setbacks and landscape areas. Such a
redesign would be part of the process of determining the practical maximum floor area for future medical/dental
offices.

I thank you for your consideration of this.

Richard Zelinka
Zelinka Priamo Ltd.
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